ATTENTION ALL DALRIADA FAMILY PRACTICE PATIENTS

We are changing our clinical IT system between the dates of –

 2nd October 2025
8th October 2025
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No Repeat Prescriptions will be done during this time. *Please ensure to order early*
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No Routine GP appointments. We will be operating emergency service only. Similar to Wednesday afternoons.  


For Emergencies during this time please call 07874240711
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